
NOTICE TO RESPONDENTS 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposal is being solicited by Berlin Township 
(Camden County) for a Feasibility Study to formulate a new municipal Emergency 
Medical Services Department (EMS) and to supply EMS shared services to other 
municipalities as described herein. Individuals responding to this Request for Proposal 
(RFP) should have extensive experience in the operations of New Jersey municipal 
government operations and budgeting, experience in providing 24 hour public safety 
services to a residential/commercial community, and a foundation of knowledge and a 
background in the provision of the services described herein. 

The RFP package for this service is available by contacting the Berlin Township 
Municipal Clerk at 135 South Rt. 73 West Berlin NJ 08091 during regular business 
hours Monday through Thursday (8:30 am to 4:30 pm). 

Berlin Twp requires that the RFP response to be submitted by December 11, 2024 
prior to 3:00 pm. There will be a public reading of the names and prices of the 
respective proposals at 3:00 pm on December 11, 2024 at the Berlin Township 
Municipal building. 

 
 
Catherine Underwood 
Township Clerk 
 


